
Peace Boat's 94th Global Voyage (Apr-Jul 2017) 

 

Peace Boat's 94th Global Voyage for Peace departed from Yokohama, Japan on April 

12 and will return on July 25, 2017, taking a northern route around the globe. 

Highlights include sailing through the River Seine in France and the Norwegian 

Fjords. Participants will learn about the history of modern Europe and the diverse 

cultures that constitute it. The voyage will also visit the ports of Porto, Rouen and St. 

Georges for the first time and return to favourite destinations in the Americas, such as 

Corinto, Nicaragua and Acajutla, El Salvador. And Copenhagen, Denmark, May 26. 
 

The voyage is host to the 10th "Global Voyage for a Nuclear-Free World: Peace Boat 

Hibakusha Project", in which a delegation of Hibakusha (survivors of the atomic 

bombings of Hiroshima and Nagasaki) travel onboard Peace Boat to give personal 

testimony and call for the abolition of nuclear weapons. 

 
 


